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Welcome Back
I would like to thank all who came along to our Coffee & a catch up, it was 

lovely to put some faces to names and get to meet you all. If we haven't 

had a chance  to meet up yet, please do catch me at the gate and 

introduce yourself

Mrs Coleman

Democracy Week
Last week we celebrated Democracy week at 

school, the whole school listened to the speech’s 

then went back to class and voted. They elected 

Georgie B and Darci D as Head Representatives, 

and Issac W and Jessica R as Deputy Head 

Representatives.

Road Safety
This week our Nursery, Reception and Year 6 classes have 
been researching and learning about Road Safety. 
Throughout the year sessions by Knowsley council will be 
implemented in school for all year groups.  

School Nurse
Our School nurse will be 

back from Friday 6th 
October at 9:00am till 

10:00am. 
Visit’s will be the first 

Friday of the month at 
the same time as above.

After School Clubs
All Afterschool clubs are 
back up and running for 

all year groups  (1-6). 
Please make sure you 

have the correct pick-up 
times.

Parent App
Parent App is the best way for us to communicate between 
school and parents. It is a useful tool that gives instant 

information such as letters, newsletters and term dates. It 
can also be used for reporting an absence. If you haven’t 
already signed up our office staff are always available to 
help.



Attendance

Year 4

Diary Dates

• Parents’ Online Safety Training - 4th October       
4 - 4.45pm

• School Nurse Drop-In Session – 6th October        
9-10am

Twitter (X)

We are excited to launch our Ravenscroft 

Twitter. We will be using Twitter to share 

regular updates and celebrate everything 

Ravenscroft related. Please return your 

photo permission slips or come to the office 

for a new one if yours has been misplaced.

Please follow us @RavenscroftCP

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

93.1% 91.3% 92% 91.3% 96.3% 83.3% 87.9%

Attendance
Our attendance has taken a slight dip this week 

compared to the past two weeks. As a school we 

should all aim for 100%. However, if your child cannot 

attend could you contact school and keep us 

updated on your child's absence. Punctuality has 

improved so well done!
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